Chemical, Biological, Radiological and Nuclear Defence Capability Facilities Project
Submission 2

19/06/2018

The Public Works Committee,

The Gallipoli Precinct Action Group Committee on behalf of its members but in particular those
residents living in close proximity to the Lloyd St entrance to Gallipoli Barracks, Enoggera,
would like to make a submission to the Public Works Committee regarding the Chemical,
Biological, Radiological and Nuclear Defence Capability Facilities Project — Gallipoli Barracks,
Enoggera, Brisbane.

The Public Works Committee may be aware that the Gallipoli Precinct Action Group Committee
have made a number of submissions relating to various projects undertaken at Gallipoli Barracks
Enoggera, primarily to voice concerns regarding:

Community Consultation/Information Process
Gallipoli Barracks Access/ Egress - Traffic Management Plans and compliance issues
Local Community/Resident safety and amenity.

Regarding the Chemical, Biological, Radiological and Nuclear Defence Capability Facilities
Project — Gallipoli Barracks, Enoggera, Brisbane, the Gallipoli Precinct Action Group Committee
would like to commend the project team for the following considerations.

Advance Information - Correspondence via email (25/05/2018) advising of the Project and Public
Information Session- held on 04/06/2018

An offer to meet with the team ahead of the information session.

Input (from the local community) regarding Traffic Management.

Advertisement and Letter box drop informing of the Community Walk-In Session.

Contact Person.

Public Information Session
It was refreshing and encouraging to have an open and respectful dialogue with the Project Team
and Defence representatives at the Information Session held 04/06/2018.

Given that this is a relatively small project in comparison to other works undertaken at Gallipoli
Barracks Enoggera, the GPAG Committee appreciate and acknowledge the aforementioned
considerations and the effort made by the team thus far to address concerns previously voiced by
members of the local community related to various works/projects undertaken at Gallipoli
Barracks.

The Gallipoli Precinct Action Group would also like to thank the Community Liaison Officer Lt
Col David McGuire for his ongoing assistance to the local residents.

Thank you for giving attention to this correspondence.
Mary Harbeck,
President Gallipoli Precinct Action Group
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